
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a friendly reminder, we would like to reiterate the pet 

policy outlined in your rental agreement dated [Date of Agreement]. 

Please remember that: 

• Pets must be approved in advance. 

• A non-refundable pet deposit of [Amount] is required. 

• All pets must be registered with the management. 

• Tenants are responsible for any damage caused by pets. 

If you have any questions or if you are considering adding a pet to your household, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


